DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
VIR UNIVERSITY (AETC)

2 Oct 09

Colonel Richard J. Ragaller
Director, Air Force JROTC
551 East Maxwell Boulevard
Maxwell AFB AL 36112-6106

Mrs. Totsy McCraley, Principal
Prescott High School

1050 N. Ruth Street

Prescott AZ 86301

Dear Mrs. McCraley

We appreciate the opportunity for Col Donald Belche to visit your school on 25 Sept 09,
representing Headquarters Air Force Junior Reserve Officer Training Corps. The purpose of this visit was
to evaluate how effectively, efficiently and safely Unit AZ-20063 accomplished its mission as well as
clpté"i;rﬁne your school’s compliance with Public Law, Department of Defense and Air Force Instructions,
and the contract between your school district and the Air Force.

Col Belche conducted the Unit Evaluation with Lt Col Denny Peeples and SMSgt Calistro Martinez.
Your AFJROTC unit earned an overall unit assessment score of “Exceeds Standards”...the highest rating
attainable! Your superb support and the excellent facilities you have provided the unit greatly contribute
to its success. The instructors are both extremely talented and dedicated. They create a dynamic and
supportive learning environment in and out of the classroom. Cadets display exemplary pride, and their
extensive participation in numerous community service projects is very impressive. As a result, Unit AZ-
20063 is making a positive impact on Prescott High School, the school district and surrounding

community!

Thanks again for your outstanding support in attaining our common goal to “develop citizens of
character dedicated to serving their nation and community.” If you have questions, my point of contact is
Mr. Douglas Davenport at 1-866-235-7682, extension 3-4915, or email at HO)-Inspections(@afjrotc.net.

Sincerely C%

RICHARD GALLER, Col, USAF

cc:
Mr. Kevin Kapp, Superintendent

Lt Col Denny Peeples, AFJROTC Unit AZ-20063
Col Donald Belche, AFJROTC Area Administrator



